
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12/27     SCHOOL CLOSED 

12/28    TUESDAY Payment #5 Due 

12/31 & 1/3   SCHOOL CLOSED – Happy New Year!!! 

Jan 4-7    Life Skills Review 

10-14     Testing (Working on Progress Reports) 

17     SCHOOL CLOSED - Martin Luther King Jr. Holiday  

18-21     Winter Unit  

20        Progress Reports go home in bins 

24      Payment #6 Due 

24-28   Famous Artist’s Week  
 

Learning Tree T-Shirt Days: 6, 14, 20 & 28  
 

We hope everyone was able to enjoy the Holidays! The Learning Tree 

staff would like to thank all of you for your kindness and generosity 

throughout the year! We wish all of our families a wonderful 2022 

filled with much love, laughter and happiness!  
 

In order to receive the DISCOUNTED RATE, tuition payment must be submitted on or 
before the scheduled due date. Tuition dates are always on Mondays (unless otherwise 
listed), so if your child’s regular attendance schedule is ONLY Tuesday/Thursday, you may 
make your payment the next day on the Tuesday, and still be eligible for the discount. Any 
payments received after that date will be billed at the REGULAR TUITION RATE. Tuition due 
dates can be found in your monthly newsletters (which can also be found on our website on 
the Parent Corner page), reminders will be posted in the foyer the week before tuition is 
due, and you will receive an email with your tuition statement prior to the due date. Please 
make sure to confirm that we have the correct email address to avoid any confusion or 
missed messages. You may always take advantage of the option to turn in a Post-Dated 
check before the tuition is actually due to avoid any possibilities of being late. 
 



Reminder that if you or your child are not feeling well, or if you have had any recent exposure 
to COVID, please do not come to the school. We are trying to stay as healthy as possible and 
appreciate all the help you have given us to do so! Additionally, anyone over the age of 2 MUST 
wear a mask when they enter the building. Please make sure to keep extra masks in your 
child’s bin so that they are available to them throughout the day. If you are bringing a sibling 
with you to drop off or pick up, they MUST wear their mask and stay with you at the Drop 
Zones. 
 

At drop off time, please walk your student all the way to the drop zone and confirm with a 

teacher that you are dropping them off before you leave. At pick up time, once you have taken 

your child from the teachers, please always keep them with you. Please discourage them from 

going to the front door unless you are with them.  

 

During the week of January 10-14, teachers will be evaluating the students’ progress 
from this last semester. Progress Reports will go home the following week. These 
Progress Reports are yours to keep and do not need to be returned to school. A 
second round of evaluations will take place in late May and end of year assessments 
will be sent home in June. 
 

Despite the chilly temperatures, we are staying outside in the late afternoons. 

Please be sure to bring an extra jacket for your student so they can bundle up 

when need be. LABEL EVERYTHING! As a reminder, we do not have extra 

jackets or clothes to loan out to the kids.  
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 


